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CLASSROOM  NEWS 
UNITS 

Love, Family, & Valentine’s Day 

February 2-13 

Reptiles/Amphibians 

February 17-27 

Phonics- Kinders- B, L, Review E, B, L, K, U 

    Pre-K’s- Z, W, Review I, W, O, X, Z 

Math- Pre-K-Larger Numbers 

Kinders-Subtraction & Larger Numbers       

Science- Amphibians/reptiles 

Sight Words- this, do, and, what 

Art- Mary Cassatt 

VALENTINE PARTY  
 
On the party day we ask that 
each child bring in enough 

Valentines for each friend in their 
classroom. We also ask that the front of the 
envelopes be left blank so that your child 
can deliver the Valentines themselves into 
the special mailboxes they will make. 

For our Valentine Party we will 
have a special snack. A sign-up 
sheet with a list of items needed for 

our party will be going up on the 
bulletin board for anyone who would like to 
bring in goodies to help us celebrate.  
 
21 Children  Friday         Feb 13th 
 

 
 
LEGAL HOLIDAY 
             

Shepherd of the Hills will be 
closed on Monday February 
16, 2015 in observance of 
President’s Day. 

 
 

 

 

 

CONFERENCES  

Ms. Patti will be conferencing on Wednesday 
Feb 4th and Thursday Feb. 5th .The sign-up 
sheet is posted on the bulletin board. 

If for some reason the conference dates above do 
not fit into your schedule just let Ms. Patti 
know and she can set up a time that is good 
forfor everyone.  

Ms. Michelle has been evaluating and testing 
the children and will have conferences on 
Wednesday March 11th. She will also have a 
sign-up sheet posted on the bulletin board prior 
to the conference date. 

Registration for Fall 2015-2016 
begins on Tuesday  February 17th if 
you are interested in enrolling your 
child in our all day Kindergarten 
Program. (8:30-2:00). The 
registration form will go home prior 
to this date. 

RUBIO’S FUND RAISER 
Please join us for a dinner night out at 
Rubio’s here in Vacaville. It is Monday 
February 23 from 2:00-9:00 P.M. The 
preschool receives 20% of the food sales for 
the day when you present the attached flyer 
to your server. We will have extra flyers on 
the bulletin board if you would like to share 
the flyers with neighbors, friends or family. 
It is a great time to get to know other 
families in the preschool while enjoying 
good food. 
 

 
LOOKING AHEAD 

Dinner Night Out 

Panera-Nut Tree location 

Monday-March 16 

4-8 P.M. 

 
 
 
 
 
 


